TOWNSHIP OF BRUCE
SPECIAL MEETING HELD IB AUGUST 17, 2017

A Special Meeting was held on August 17, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. at the Bruce Township Hall
with board members Sawyers, Marsh, Pins, Rogers and LaJoie present. Also in attendance was
one township resident. The Supervisor called the meeting to order with the Pledge of
Allegiance.

Land Division was presented for Stanley Bowerman. There were two splits of 20 acres
and one for 15 acres which leaves 225 acres left. Motion was made by Pins, seconded by Marsh
to accept the splits. All were in favor, motion carried.

Land Division was presented for Keith Bumstead. There was one split of 40 acres from a
69.99 acres. Motion was made by Pins, seconded by LaJoie to accept the split. All were in
favor, motion carried.

The Supervisor would like to attend “MTA On The Road” on issues affecting townships.
It will be held on September 20 in Sault Ste. Marie.

A Resolution is being typed up for Donaldson Cemetery.

Discussion was held in adopting an ordinance for the Bruce Township Cemetery. A
Public Hearing will be held at the September 14, 2017 meeting.

Applications will be taken for a sexton-maintenance position at the September 14
meeting.

Motion was made by Rogers, seconded by Pins to adjourn the meeting. The Supervisor
adjourned the meeting at 8:45 p.m.

Wanda Sawyers, Clerk
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Carl Marsh, Supervisor



